
Public Notice

planning act 2016
townsville city council public notice

adoption of administrative amendment to the 
planning scheme for the city of townsville 

amendment 2017/05
Notice is given under the Planning Act 2016 that on 25 July 2017, 

Townsville City Council adopted an administrative amendment 

(Amendment 2017/05) to the planning scheme for the City of Townsville 

(Townsville City Plan).

The purpose and general effect of the administrative amendment 

to the planning scheme is to update all references to the outdated 

‘Priority infrastructure plan’ term and its associated acronym ‘PIP’ to 

reflect the new ‘Local government infrastructure plan’ term and its 

associated acronym ‘LGIP’. 

The modifications were made in the following parts of the Townsville 

City Plan: 

• �Part 1 – About the planning scheme

• �Part 3 – Strategic framework

• �Part 9 – Development codes

• �Schedule 1 – Definitions 

• �Schedule 2 – Mapping

• �Appendix 1 - Index and glossary of abbreviations and acronyms

• �Appendix 2 - Table of amendments

The administrative amendment (Amendment 2017/05) to the 

Townsville City Plan will commence on 31 July 2017.

From the date of commencement on 31 July 2017:

(a) �copies of the Townsville City Plan will be available for inspection 

and purchase at Townsville City Council, Customer Service Centre, 

ground floor, 103 Walker Street, Townsville City; and

(b) �the Townsville City Plan will be available to view and download 

from council’s website www.townsville.qld.gov.au.

Adele Young 

Chief Executive Officer MBA, MMkt


